
MIRAGE HEIGHTS CONDOMINIUM HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

COMMUNITY FLAT ROOF WARRANTY INSPECTIONS 
WEDNESDAY, MAY  27TH 

 
 

Dear Valued Mirage Height Residents, 
 
Please Note: 
 
On Wednesday, May 27th, 2020; Arizona Watertite Systems, Inc Roofing 
Contractors will be performing Flat Roof Warranty Inspections on all flat 
rooftops in the community. 
 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns you may have. Thank 
you. 
 
Have a Happy & Safe Memorial Day Weekend ahead! 
 
Respectfully, 
On Behalf of the Mirage Heights Board of Directors, 
 
Lee Ann Morlan 
Community Manager, 
Trestle Management Group 
480-422-0888 Ext 1029 
lmorlan@trestlemanagement.com 
450 N. Dobson Road Suite 201 
Mesa, AZ 85201 
www.trestlemanagement.com 
 


